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Fighters of Fear: Occult Detective Stories is a collection of thrilling and
spooky tales that will keep you on the edge of your seat. The book features
some of the most iconic occult detectives in literature, including John
Silence, Carnacki the Ghost-Finder, and Martin Hewitt.

With its gripping plots and atmospheric settings, Fighters of Fear is a
must-read for fans of the occult and supernatural.
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John Silence is a psychic detective who uses his powers to solve crimes
that involve the supernatural. He is a master of disguise and can
communicate with the dead. Silence is a complex and enigmatic character
who is both feared and respected by those who know him.

In the story "The House of Fear," Silence is called to investigate a haunted
house. The house is said to be the home of a malevolent entity that is
terrorizing the family who lives there. Silence uses his psychic powers to
uncover the truth behind the haunting and to defeat the entity.

Carnacki the Ghost-Finder

Carnacki the Ghost-Finder is a professional ghost hunter who uses
scientific methods to investigate the paranormal. He is a brilliant scientist
and inventor who has developed a number of unique gadgets to help him in
his work.

In the story "The Gateway of the Monster," Carnacki is called to investigate
a mysterious death at a remote castle. The castle is said to be haunted by
a monster that is terrorizing the local villagers. Carnacki uses his scientific
methods to uncover the truth behind the haunting and to defeat the
monster.

Martin Hewitt

Martin Hewitt is a consulting detective who specializes in solving crimes
that involve the occult. He is a brilliant detective who is able to see through
deception and uncover the truth. Hewitt is also a master of disguise and
can speak several languages.



In the story "The Curse of the Golden Scorpion," Hewitt is called to
investigate the murder of a wealthy collector. The collector was said to be
in possession of a cursed golden scorpion that is said to bring misfortune to
those who own it. Hewitt uses his detective skills to uncover the truth
behind the murder and to break the curse.

Fighters of Fear: Occult Detective Stories is a must-read for fans of the
occult and supernatural. The book features some of the most iconic occult
detectives in literature, including John Silence, Carnacki the Ghost-Finder,
and Martin Hewitt. With its gripping plots and atmospheric settings,
Fighters of Fear is a book that you will not soon forget.

Click here to Free Download your copy today!
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